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Date: 31-03-2018 

 

To 

The Director/Principal/Head of the Department 

 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

 

             Sub: Inviting Participants for National level Student 

project expo competition“NECPECT-2K18” 

 

 We are pleased to inform you that, Narayana Engineering 

College, Gudur is going to organize National level Student Project 

Expo Competition “NECPECT-2K18” on 7th April 2018. 

 

Since 2001, Narayana Engineering College, Gudur has been 

providing a platform to the students across the country to showcase 

their talents. 

Hence, we request you to encourage your students to send their 

presentations to NECPECT-2K18. 

  

The poster of Project Expo is enclosed with this letter for your 

kind reference.  

 

We will be thankful to you if you can kindly arrange to display 

the enclosed posters and encourage your students to actively participate 

in National level Student Project Expo Competition “NECPECT-2K18” 

 

Thanking you, 

 

      

PRINCIPAL 
 


